The March 2016

Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL)

Bulletin #30

AADL and Shoppers Home Health Care

Attention Authorizers:

Several Shoppers Home Health Care (SHHC) locations are undergoing business changes. Alberta Aids
to Daily Living (AADL) is working with SHHC to work through the details of these changes.

The major impact will be the provision of recycle/large equipment services. Effective March 22, 2016,
ALL SHHC locations will no longer be providing this service. We ask that you refer your clients to the
approved vendor list for an alternate vendor.

AADL has processes in place to handle orders received prior to Mar 22/16. Clients and authorizers that
are affected by these changes will be contacted with further details.
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